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Steven Ricci

From: Yasmine Habash

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 9:54 AM

To: Steven Ricci

Subject: FW: Bill 189

 

 

From: stonecastle [mailto:stonecastle@gci.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 11:08 PM 
To: Sen. Mike Dunleavy 

Subject: Bill 189 

 

Senator,  

      As a member of IABA in Fairbanks I oppose Bill 189. We do not need more regulations that encourage a 

monopolistic environment for builders who belong to the good old boys' club.  Thank you,  Dan Givens of Stone 

Castle.  

 

 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S™ III, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 


